April 30, 1976

Mr, David Gordon
Mathematics Department
Towa State University
Ames, Towa 50010

Dear David:

The Iowa Section of The Mathematical Association of America
recently voted to pay vour dues to that organization in
recognition of your aceomplishment on the Putnam Mathemati-
cal Competition.

We wish you continued success in your mathematical endeav-
ors.,

Yours truly,

B, BE. Gillam

Secretary~Treasurer

ITowa Section, Mathematical
Association of Awmerica
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